
 NEW HOPE BAPTIST CHURCH 

Aglipay St., Natividad, Naguilian, La Union 

Gaius S. Santiago  – Missionary Pastor 

e-mail address: dhace0616@gmail.com 

 

 

July 8, 2023 

 

 Dear Pastor and Church, 

 

 Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Whom we serve through the Gospel. 

 

We count it all joy whatever trials, tests and blessings in our life. God has been good 

to us, last June 2, my son celebrated his 2nd birthday and June 16th my wife also celebrated her 

birthday. We are actually praying for another baby because we are not getting any younger.  

 

This month of July we will have our music class and DVBS since it is now a vacation for 

the students. We are also preparing for a conference here at our main church together with 

our missions next month of August.  

 

 God has opened another ministry which is a jail ministry to us. We have given the 

privilege to share the gospel to the prisoners and to minister to their families.  

  

 Our church had a construction of the posts and slabs in preparation of our 2nd storey 

building. That is a very small amount we have saved in a year. Please pray for the church 

needs, there is a lot to build, we are so burdened for the children for their decent rooms and 

for a 2nd storey building, we are planning to put there the library because we cannot predict 

now the weather here, we were once flooded here that almost reach the ceiling.  

 

 We thank the Lord for your partnership. All your sacrifice and love we believe God 

remembers them. We love you pray for you also. God bless you church.  

 

 

Prayer Requests: 

 

1. Nursery Room       : $5000  

2. Front Gate         : $ 500  

3. Church Beautification     : $ 1000 

 

 

 

 

        Your missionaries, 

         

 

        GAIUS & CANDACE SANTIAGO 

        JAHZIEL   


